Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITIES
Tampa Bay Area Regional Transportation Authority
RFP: Regional Transportation Master Plan

The Tampa Bay Area Regional Transportation Authority (TBARTA) soliciting competitive sealed proposals for the update of the Regional Transportation Master Plan. Sealed proposals will be received by TBARTA until 5:00 p.m. on August 11, 2014 for items and specifications as indicated in the Request for Proposals (RFPs) available on the TBARTA website: http://www.tbarta.com/en/procurement-opportunities/about/procurement-opportunities.
Bids must be received prior to the date and time specified. Late bids will not be accepted.
Any questions may be sent through U.S. mail, overnight mail or by email to Susan.Ebner@TBARTA.com.
